
 

 

16 Jan 2019 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

It has come to the notice of authorities in KVS that some unscrupulous callers 
are trying to get in touch with candidates shortlisted for interviews to be held 
soon for various teaching posts (PRT (Music), Librarian, PRT, TGT, PGT of 
various subjects) and are demanding money by promising to facilitate them in 
KVS recruitment.  

KVS, a premier Organisation in the field of education strives towards 
maintaining highest standards of professionalism and fairness in all its 
activities. It may be noted that the process of recruitment in KVS is carried out 
with utmost transparency, objectivity and fairness and that it leaves no scope 
for any manipulation of any kind. 

By this Public Notice the candidates who are short listed for interviews are 
therefore informed that they should remain alert and vigilant and not fall in the 
trap laid by the unscrupulous callers. In case the unscrupulous elements 
contact the candidates then they ought to lodge a complaint with the Police 
Station forthwith and also intimate KVS at addl.com.admn@gmail.com/011 
26963523.  

Despite this Public Notice, should any candidate fall a pray to the fraud that 
may be perpetrated by the unscrupulous elements, then, he/she shall be doing 
so at his/her peril and consequence and that KVS shall not be responsible for 
the same.  

      

      Additional Commissioner & CVO, KVS 
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